

students all around the northeast. It was especially neat to take them to the Creation Museum and Ark Encounter. They had many questions about dinosaurs, science and creationism. It was a privilege to walk through the Museum and Ark with them to help answer their questions and understand what they were seeing and reading.

Please pray for our students as they return to Japan to

Please pray for our students as they return to Japan to stay faithful to the Lord in a country where so few know Christ. Pray they stay connected to one another for encouragement and support. Senri and Chiemi plan to get a job when they return to Japan in order to save money to attend the Bible Institute in Korea in the fall. Ryohei plans to finish one more term at SYME and then hopefully attend the Bible Institute in Korea in the fall as well. Yumi is seeking where God wants her to serve in ministry.

Thank you for praying for us and thank you for investing in the lives of these young people!

"I had many questions in my mind. Even after I became a Christian, evolution and creationism were mixed in my mind. The information I saw in the museum was completely new for me.

It helped me understand what happened in the past and see the same evidence in a different way. Viewing it with God's eyes makes sense." — Chiemi



We also had fun doing some sightseeing in Washington D.C. for a day! Our students, Yumi, Senri, Chiemi and Ryohei had lots of fun making homemade donuts with SYME friends from State College, PA.

## **Prayer & Praises:**

Praise God for safe travels!

Pray for final opportunities to challenge and encourage our students in their faith during their last days with us.

Pray especially for Chiemi as she is the only Christian in her family and her mother is very opposed to her decision to trust Christ and go to Bible School.

Karina Thrush 732 Lake New Town Karuizawa, Kitasaku Nagano, Japan 389-0113 thrushkarina@gmail.com